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ST. MARY’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

COMMISSIONERS OF
ST. MARY’S COUNTY

House Bill 894
State Procurement — Microbusiness Payment Pilot
Program

Hearing: March 3, 2020

NO POSITION

February 25, 2020

The Honorable Shane E. Pendergrass, Chairman
Health and Government Operations Committee
Room 241, House Office Building

6 Bladen Street

Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chairman Pendergrass:

The Commissioners of St. Mary’s County have no position on House Bill 894- State
Procurement — Microbusiness Payment Pilot Program which is being heard on March 3, 2020.in
the Health and Government Operations Committee.

Sincerely,
COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY’S COUNTY
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Cc: Senator Jack Bailey
Delegate Matthew Morgan
Delegate Gerald Clark
Delegate Brian Crosby
Commissioner Eric Colvin
Commissioner Michael Hewitt
Commissioner Todd Morgan
Commissioner John O’Connor
Dr. Rebecca Bridgett, County Administrator
David Weiskopf, County Attorney
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